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City of North Port
City Manager's Office

Interoffice Memorandum

To: Community Economic Development Advisory Board

Thru: Mel Thomas, Economic Development Manager

From: A. Jerome Fletcher II, ICMA-CM, MPA, City Mana

Date: May 12, 2022

Re: Memorandum Dated March 22, 2022 Concerning Board Composition and Term Lengths

At their Regular Meeting on April 26, 2022, the North Port City Commission discussed the memorandum

dated March 22, 2022 concerning the composition of the Community Economic Development Advisory

Board's (CEDAB) membership and the term lengths for Board members.

During the discussion, the Commission expressed their thanks the CEDAB Members for their

recommendations and directed the City Manager to communicate that the Commission intends to have

future discussion on advisory board membership, terms, and term lengths.

CC: City Commission

Assistant City Manager Julie Bellia

Assistant City Manager Jason Yarborough
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